## **Rebecca Griesmayer**

April 17, 2023

M. Schulthess City Clerk's Office City of London P.O. Box 5035 London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Greetings,

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you of my upcoming resignation from my position on the Eldon House Board of Directors. I am resigning due to personal reasons and to dedicate more time to my family, namely, my two young children. I will be attending my final board meeting on **April 19, 2023**.

I would like to extend my sincere thanks and appreciation to fellow Eldon House Board members past and present, Board Chair Mike Donachie, Executive Curator Director Tara Wittmann, the entire staff team at Eldon House, and the City of London for the opportunity to serve as a Director for the past four years. It has been a valuable and enjoyable learning experience, and I am grateful to have been part of the board.

I wish the Eldon House team all the best in the future as they continue the incredible work of supporting our heritage gem. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Griesmayer

Rebecca Griesmayer